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1 Introduction 

[001] We have previously released our substantive decisions on the Greytown and Martinborough 
Wastewater Treatment Plant resource consent applications lodged by the South Wairarapa District 
Council.  In each case we issued ‘interim conditions’ and invited comments outlining any 
improvements that could be made to the detailed wording of the conditions that did not alter their 
substantive intent. 
 

[002] We received comments from the following parties: 

 Regional Pubic Health 

 Federated Farmers of New Zealand 

 South Wairarapa District Council 

 Greater Wellington Regional Council officers 

 

[003] We are grateful to those parties for their constructive comments. 

2 Decisions 

[004] This decision report contains our final decisions on both suites of conditions.  We have produced a 
combined report given the commonality between the parties and the issues raised in the comments. 
 

[005] Attached to this decision report is a table that sets out the comments received, any comments 
made on those comments by other parties,

1
 and our decision on each amendment sought together 

with our reasons. 
 

[006] Also attached are the final suites of conditions that result from our decisions on the comments.  
Amendments to the interim conditions are shown in orange shading.   
 

[007] For completeness, we note that there are no changes to the substantive decisions on either the 
Greytown or Martinborough Wastewater Treatment Plant resource consent applications.  
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1
 South Wairarapa District Council and Greater Wellington Regional Council officer’s each commented on each other’s comments. 


